
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
of the  

WEST TURLOCK SUBBASIN 
GROUNDWATER SUSTAINABILITY AGENCY 

ON THE ELECTION TO BECOME 
A GSA UNDER SGMA 

 
Notice is hereby given that, pursuant to Water Code section 

10723, the West Turlock Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability 

Agency (WTSGSA) will hold a public hearing during a special 

meeting at 6:00 PM on Thursday, March 2, 2017 in the Turlock 

Irrigation District Board Room, located at 333 E Canal Drive, 

Turlock, CA 95380, and an additional public hearing will be held 

at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, March 1, 2017 in the Merced 

County Board Chambers, located at 2222 M Street, Merced, CA  

95340, to determine whether the WTSGSA will authorize 

the election to become a Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

under the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 

(California Water Code, Section 10720 et seq.) for portions of 

the Turlock Groundwater Subbasin (Groundwater Subbasin 

Number: 5-22.03).  Written comments may be submitted to the 

WTSGSA at Attn: Dorinda Soiseth, Turlock Irrigation District,     

P. O. Box 949, Turlock, CA 95381 until the WTSGSA elects to be 

a Groundwater Sustainability Agency.  During each public 

hearing, the WTSGSA will also accept oral comments from the 

public.   


